
Announcement: Launch of Peer Tutoring 

Program 

Dear Students and Faculty, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Peer Tutoring Program aimed at enhancing 

academic support for all students. This program will pair students seeking help with trained peer 

tutors to foster a collaborative learning environment. 

Program Details: 

• Start Date: March 1, 2023 

• Location: Study Hall, Room 101 

• Scheduling: Sessions available Mondays and Wednesdays, 3 PM - 5 PM 

We encourage all students to take advantage of this valuable resource. For more information or 

to sign up as a tutor or tutee, please visit our website or contact the Student Services Office. 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to a successful launch! 

Sincerely, 

The Peer Tutoring Program Team 


